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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
A Special City Council Meeting to discuss the Culver City Police Department’s proposed 

Automated License Plate Readers (ALPR) & Unmanned Aerial Vehicles (Drones) programs will 

be held on:  

March 13
th

  9770 Culver Blvd. “Mike Balkman Council Chambers” @ 5:00pm 

  

Please follow the below links to review the Culver City Police Department’s proposed policies on 

Automated License Plate Readers (ALPR) and Unmanned Aerial Vehicles (Drones).   

https://culver-city.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=5787682&GUID=3EFA9EE3-B1DA-402D-

9104-804BAA0C4DCE 

https://culver-city.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=5787790&GUID=F1AF631D-685D-43D4-

AF3B-D995DF83F298 

Additionally, please review the attached information documents on both proposed programs. 
 

For questions please contact Lieutenant Troy Dunlap (310) 253-6258. 
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